
Sensitive Materials Policy 
During the semester, in order to cover certain academic topics, there may be occasions to view or discuss material 
which may not meet the student’s own personal definition of appropriateness. At such times, every student has the 
right to decide not to participate. Every effort will be made by the instructor to notify students in advance of when such 
sensitive material will be used so that students can make alternative arrangements. Faculty will guide students in the 
identification of alternate learning opportunities consistent with relevant course objectives so that students opting out 
of scheduled “sensitive” learning experiences will not be penalized academically in any way. Please note the opportunity 
to leave the classroom discretely is always available to each student when such sensitive material is being discussed. 
The student then has the responsibility before the next class meeting to inform the instructor as to the reason for 
leaving. 
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